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Announcing the New Principal at Forest Park 
Elementary School, Dr. Aaron Martini
June 2022

Dear Forest Park Elementary School Community:

I am pleased to announce that Dr. Aaron Martini 
will be the new principal at Forest Park.

Aaron comes to Forest Park from Chapman 
Elementary, where he has been assistant principal 
since 2020. He started his career as an educator 
in 1996 and has since taught every grade from 
kindergarten to sixth. Before Chapman, Aaron 
spent a year at  Rosa Parks Elementary, where he 
served as a school climate specialist, and on the 
leadership and hiring committees. 

Many of you no doubt remember Aaron from his 
previous tenure at Forest Park. He taught first grade there from 2015 to 
2019, and served as a member of the equity leadership team. 

Aaron earned a bachelor’s degree in political science at California 
State University, Bakersfield and a master’s in education at Chapman 
University in Orange, California. He has a doctorate in Teacher Education 
in Multicultural Societies from the University of Southern California. 

Please join me in welcoming Principal Martini to the Forest Park 
community.

Dr. Cheryl Proctor,  
Deputy Superintendent, Instruction and School Communities
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